



August 26, 2022

Mr. Ivan Butts National President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

This is in further reference to the September 21, 2021, general interest notification letter that was sent to the Union relating to the installation of WebCam devices in various installations to monitor/view mail conditions and the status of mail processing operations.

On June 7 the Union was sent a subsequent correspondence to advise that WebCam devices were being installed at the Los Angeles P&DC to observe the package processing operations. In addition, you were advised that the Postal Service would be installing WebCam devices in 88 additional postal facilities for the 2022 Peak season.

One additional site has been added to have cameras installed in support of the 2022 Peak season. The added site is the Greenville, SC Processing and Distribution Center (P&DC).

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Director (A)

Labor Relations Policies and Programs